

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314 1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

February 4, 2014

The Honorable Jeff Miller Chairman House Veterans Affairs Committee 336 Canon Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3414

Dear Chairman Miller:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (H.R. 3789) that repeals provisions from Bipartisan Budget Act to reduce cost of living adjustment (COLA) for military retirees under age 62 that takes effect December 1, 2015.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,

National Executive Director

TJS:jd:tw

